
Kiel Institute Policy Lunch at the 
Hertie School of Governance

The Kiel Institute Policy Lunch on

»China’s Role in the  
International Monetary  
System«
will introduce innovative, solution-oriented, and practical  

proposals for reforming international financial governance:

• 	 The rise of China as major creditor creates new economic  

realities and risks.

• 	 The current international monetary system is a permanent  

source of instability as it cannot address these new realities  

adequately.

•	 Unilateral policies produce resentments and trigger  

protectionist spirals.

•	 We propose what a new international monetary system to  

overcome these problems should look like.

We hope to welcome you to a stimulating discussion between  

Jean Pisani-Ferry, Rolf Langhammer, and the audience.

Please inform us by May 30, 2011, whether you will attend.

By e-mail to events@hertie-school.org

or return the attached reply form via fax to (030) 259 219 444

Prof. Jean Pisani-Ferry
Director of Bruegel,  
Brussels; 
Professor of Economics at 
Université Paris-Dauphine. 
Member of European Com-
mission Group of Economic 
Policy Analysis.

Prof. Rolf Langhammer
Vice-President of the Kiel 
Institute for the World 
Economy (IfW),  
Professor of International 
Economic Relations at the 
University of Kiel.

8 June 2011
12.30 -1.30 p.m. (incl. Lunch)

Hertie School of Governance | Friedrichstr. 180, 10117 Berlin



HERTIE SCHOOL OF GOVERNANCE
COMMUNICATIONS

FAX: (030) 259 219 444

At the Kiel Institute Policy Lunch
on 8 June 2011
from 12.30 to 1.30 p.m.
at the Hertie School of Governance

	 I will attend 	  	 I will not attend

Sur and last name: .............................................................................................................

Organization: .......................................................................................................................

Position: ................................................................................................................................

E-Mail:....................................................................................................................................

Please return until May 30, 2011.
Or reply by e-mail to events@hertie-school.org
In case of further questions, please call (030) 259 219 118.


